
Auditions! October 15th at 4:30 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
The Lancaster Players are thrilled to announce auditions for our 
upcoming production of the beloved holiday classic, "Miracle on 
34th Street the Play." We are seeking a diverse cast of talented 
individuals to bring this heartwarming story to life. Auditions 
will be held on Tuesday October 15th at 4:30 p.m.in Stevens 
Theatre. No need to prepare anything, we will be doing cold 
readings from the script. Join us in spreading the magic of the 
holiday season! 


